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President’s  

Message 

 

Welcome to all new 
committee members. I 
am looking forward to 
working with you all. We 
have a few new faces and 
hopefully some new fresh 
ideas.  

I would like to thank the 
members from last year’s 
committee for their hard 
work. It can be hard to 
juggle your normal life 
and include the theatre 
life.  

We have a great line up of 
shows this year, from our 
first production Haunted 
Halloween, right down to 
our final production of 
the year, The Full Monty. 

On a final note, I hope to 
see you all during this 
year to support your local 
community theatre. 

 

Peter Murray 
 

Sandgate 

Theatre 

Newsletter  
Haunted Halloween set to Scare 

and Entertain  
 

Our first play of the year is now in full swing. Written by Judith Prior and 
directed by Chris Packman, the show offers haunted high-jinx and 
wicked tunes to keep you on the edge 
of your seats.  

Book tickets by phone: 0474 160 407 

Or Online: www.trybooking.com/ZWIX 

 
There are no prizes for guessing what character Peter Lovely is playing.   

 
Happy Birthday…Mrs. Vice President 
Michelle Whitmore.                                            Paul Chong is laying down the law!  

Grab your tickets to see this 

spooky spectacular before it 

disappears into the night.  

Adults: $22.00 

Concession: $18.00 

Child 12 and under: $10.00 

Members: $12.00 

Performances on 8th, 9th, 
15th, 16th of March, starting 
at 7.30pm 

and 17th of March, starting at 
2.00pm 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FZWIX%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0vl3UhiPALzJ57nP8CHM20EQfaLtCYc0f91ymuJJSx0zKwRtbd_3FFjQE&h=AT3U0jCDvUiT8WhFNz77OMZxP3_NZlq5kv6i1eIJb-Dn2ry-MyhoGC3jRmDK3v_vGj8CagnIPyReEksgzGCmZn23l4KOvUGpgKIPAoTyhwKgyEwewjPltqHbtDhJUnxL0kgUpag5Yu9En_HsUrHoBdnHjXxkEHRAZlekbsTIqKIg5P7uyOk_GR2AJzqHrQf6fwGsDY9N9fnwJ4EffhtN08kyMvtFgSLjB3mcLucfrahGa1Pvvs0Gp3KI2ZeynJhdmoYqbfCYIFB_wQapYMyXtfeFRmyvTFlkMMt2B6jaiJo40eyUYbdmhreNOBQv-sJtX1T0tKQ56ICAFkrCRlmLmlfGfjbualk_d_vcPMgjCQVSUeI2MjUlkI9gjg3IOlv5Elr3jgDPArccouZ6sLbEnc_HQHQ5hSjXYMu4VDSo8jYunFqgPvXb763qMIS1f9HSAZz4vnCjdyum4DTS7YkIhFksOGbOCkz77etm8tHSGEsCpHxOJ_1A7zrB7h3T79aM_c5i2OZqVFXcezyddq0-ZXvlp8lVG-oxGkWsp_JUtLWhFtJiJIMdQ7ftNXn0_a2LpKpfXHbuTChN7SAjxSnbYQXvUcbzF1E2mAtl8Ow-ulIm7mCcX9UHzQwqgkkFBGdYJXE


2 
 

Our Committee

 
 

President 

Peter Murray  

Vice President 

Michelle Whitmore 

Treasurer 

Kerry Heath 

Secretary 

Helen Royle with Paul 
Chong as Assistant Sec.  

Stage Manager 

Peter Donato 

Lighting  

Chris Packman  

Sound 

Tim Yin with Katie Brice 

Publicity 

Sandra Mahoney 

Sub-Committee 

Grants 

Kerry Heath 

Membership Secretary 

Jane-Louise Turner 

Production Manager 

Wendy Thomas 

Photography 

Peter Murray 

Newsletter Editor  

John Da Cruz 
 

New Committee for 2019 
 

Sandgate Theatre held its AGM on the 26th of February. Alec Adsett 
stood down from the role of President, thanking all present for their 
support during his tenure. All the members present thanked Alec for 
his hard work in the role with a heartfelt round of applause.  
 
The role of President is now filled by Peter Murray with Michelle 
Whitmore stepping up to serve as Vice President. Kerry Heath, who 
delivered the financial report, will continue in the role of Treasurer.  
 
Helen Royle joins the committee as our new Secretary, to be assisted 
by Paul Chong. Also joining the committee is Sandra Mahoney who 
will be assuming the role of our publicity officer.  
 
Peter Donato will continue to serve as our Stage Manager, Tim Yin and 
Katie Brice will keep manning the helm in our Sound department, and 
Chris Packman will continue to keep our lights shining strong. 
 

Tim Yin is Made a Life Member 

 
Another highlight of our AGM was inducting Tim Yin into the ranks of 
our Life Members. Both Alec Adsett and Chris Packman gave thanks to 
Tim for his tireless efforts behind the scenes of our productions. A 
well-deserved honour for Tim. Congratulations!  
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   Bookings 

   Chris Packman  

   Webmaster 

   Greg Jones  

   Yarrageh Festival  

   Wendy Thomas assisted by 

Kerry Heath, Michelle 
Whitmore, Christine Duncan-
Linning, and Glenda Lawrence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auditions for our Café One Acts!  
 

Audition time is almost upon us for our Café One Acts. This year we 
will be presenting 4 One Act Plays and our directors are keen find 
talented casts. The plays are:  
 

Rambles on Radio 
By Robert Scott 

Directed by Chris Packman 
(Requires 4 Males, 2 Females) 

 
Blood and Paint 
By John Da Cruz 

Directed by John Da Cruz 
(Requires 2 Males, 2 Females) 

 
Enigma 

By Floyd Dell 
Directed by Trisha Bromley 
(Requires 1 Male, 1 Female) 

 
A Matter of Husbands 

By Ferenc Molnar 
Directed by Peter Murray 

(Requires 2 Females) 
 
This promises to be a really good addition to our 2019 season, and we 
hope to see you at the auditions. For more details about each play and 
the roles available, check out our Sandgate Theatre Facebook Page!  
 

Auditions will be held on the 19th and 21st of March at 
7.00pm at the Sandgate Town Hall. Best of luck to all 
auditionees!  
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If you have articles, 
promotions, or general 
information you would like 
included in future newsletters 
contact our Newsletter Editor 
John Da Cruz through our 
company email:  

    sandgatetheatre@yahoo.com.au  
 

 “Theatre was my first love. I 

can’t take the theatre out of me. 

And I wouldn’t want to. To me, 

it’s home” 

Jim Parsons     

 

 

 

99.7 Bridge FM with Suzy and 

Johnny  
 
‘Sunday Soiree’ with Suzie & Johnny at Sundays 6 - 9pm  
 
Any local community theatre groups putting on a production are 
welcome to contact Suzy & Johnny at 99.7 Bridge FM at 
johnsayles48@gmail.com or by phone 0408 718 351 to discuss their 
show on air or to send flyers and/or audition notices to promote. We 
thank both Suzy and John for their continued support of local theatre. 
 

Our New Subscriber Tickets!  
 

What could be better than buying a ticket for one Sandgate Theatre 
show? Well, how about our new Subscriber 5-show ticket? $70 for 5 
shows (this does not include the Yarrageh Festival). Valid for the next 
5 shows we put on, from the date of purchase. Perfect for the avid 
theatre-goer or a wonderful gift for a friend.  

 

Four Great Reasons to Become a 

Member 
 
Thinking of becoming a member of Sandgate Theatre Company, or 
perhaps you have let your membership lapse? Well, if you are a 
member of Sandgate, on top of joining one of the friendliest theatre 
companies in Brisbane, you will also gain reciprocal rights at ACT 1 
Theatre, Mousetrap Theatre, and King Street Players. This means you 
can see plays at all these venues at Members’ prices. That’s a pretty 
sweet deal!  
 
Membership forms can be downloaded at our website: 
http://www.sandgatetheatre.net/images/Membership.pdf 
 
Or you can send an email to Jane-Louise Turner: 
sandgatetheatre@yahoo.com.au  
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